
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Holy Name of Jesus Families: 

 

We are currently planning for the 2020/2021 school year at Holy Name of Jesus School.  We have 

created a list of required materials for first through eighth grades.  The shaded items will be 

provided on the first day of school with an invoice that will come home with each child.  The 

remaining items are the responsibility of your family.  Please send these items to school clearly 

labeled with your child’s name on them the first week of school. 

 

If you should have any questions about this information, please contact the school office at  

717-657-1704. 

 

 


